
[bookmark: _GoBack]



GP Practices in CalderdaleIMPORTANT 

INFORMATION




………………………………………………………….

· GP practices in Calderdale are open but have changed the way they’re working. 

· Arrangements have been put in place to ensure the safety of patients and healthcare staff.   

· Where possible, care will be provided by phone, email or online.  

· Only contact your GP surgery if you really need to - by phone or online.    

· Do not visit your GP surgery without a confirmed appointment. This includes calling in to make an appointment, hand in a prescription, to see the practice nurse or other members of staff.

· If your practice decides you need a face-to-face appointment, they will arrange for you to attend the surgery or organise a home visit.  You may be offered an appointment at a different GP surgery to the one you would normally attend.

· Order repeat medication online.

· GP practices in Calderdale will be open on Friday 10th April (Good Friday) and Monday 13 April (Easter Bank Holiday).
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XXXXXXXXXXXXX PracticeIMPORTANT 

INFORMATION




………………………………………………………….

· Our practice is open but we have changed the way we're working. 

· Arrangements have been put in place to ensure the safety of our patients and healthcare staff.    

· Where possible, your care will be provided by phone, email or online.  

· Only contact the surgery if you really need to - by phone or online.    

· Do not visit the surgery without a confirmed appointment.  This includes calling in to make an appointment, hand in a prescription, to see a practice nurse or other members of staff.

· If we think you need a face-to-ace appointment, we will arrange for you to attend the surgery or organise a home visit.  You could be offered an appointment at a different GP surgery to the one you would normally attend.

· Please order repeat medication online.
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